
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October   2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer of Year 11 student 
 
Mock Examinations Year 11 
 
We are now able to confirm ‘mock’ examinations for Year 11. To ease the burden on students and to allow for 
more lesson time for certain subjects we have divided the examinations into two groups, with some subjects 
setting these before Christmas and some afterwards. We hope this will help students organise their revision 
better and feel less pressure.  
 
Students will get precise dates and times for November examinations prior to October half term holiday and January 
examinations before Christmas. These are not listed in chronological order. 
 

Nov  (From  Nov 23rd  Onwards) Jan (After Year 13 mocks – from 23rd Jan ) 

Science MFL English Lang 

Geography Dance DT 

English Literature Drama Food 

Maths Business Studies Music 

History Economic Media Studies 

Engineering Computer  Science Psychology 

iMedia Textiles  

Sports Studies   

 
All departments have contributed to a list of recommended revision resources for GCSE. This has been emailed to 
all students and can be found on the Priory Academy LSST website on the following link: 
https://www.priorylsst.co.uk/news/?pid=64&nid=4 
 
 It is the file entitled ‘Revision Resources Presentation’. This list contains a large selection of free to access 
resources, as well as recommended revision guides which can be purchased from most major book retailers. 
Please note that there is no expectation or obligation to purchase revision guides; the Academy provides access 
to a range of online revision resources for all students, including GCSE Pod, Maths Watch, Kerboodle and 
Linguascope. Department SharePoint pages also contain a wide range of lesson resources and further links.  
 
If you have any queries about this please do get in touch. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Miss H Smith - Head of Year 11 
Mr T Verdon - Deputy Head 
 

 

https://www.priorylsst.co.uk/news/?pid=64&nid=4


 

 


